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17th January 2025 

 

  

 Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this message finds you well as we come to the end of another productive week here at Pakefield High School. 

This week, I’d like to remind everyone of the importance of homework in supporting your child’s progress and 
ensuring they make the most of their learning opportunities. Homework not only consolidates what has been taught in 
lessons but also fosters independence and good study habits, which are invaluable life skills. 

You may be aware that we are no longer using the Tassomai platform for Maths and Science homework. However, a 

range of tasks is still being set in these subjects, alongside all others, to ensure a balanced and challenging workload 
for our students. To support parents and carers in keeping track, we encourage you to regularly check the online 

homework calendar on the school website. This resource provides details of all homework that has been set, along 
with due dates, so you can assist your child in managing their time effectively. 

I would also like to remind everyone of an important procedural matter regarding school entrances. Students should 
only be entering the school via the designated student entrance. The main reception is reserved for staff and visitors, 

and we kindly ask for your support in ensuring this policy is adhered to. This helps us maintain a secure and well-
organised environment for everyone. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. Should you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate 
to get in touch with the school office. 

With best wishes for the weekend. 

 

 

Mr D Bagshaw 
Head of School 
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